
From: Calvert, Euan <ECalvert@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 September 2020 11:56
To: localreview <localreview@scotborders.gov.uk>
Cc: Miller, Craig <CMiller@scotborders.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: LRB 20/00018/RREF - Clifton Cottage

Fiona
I can’t help but query why a section has been provided of the rear and including the Bungalow to the 
south. That’s not what was asked. I’m sure the intention will have been for a street scene, from the 
public elevation, within the Conservation Area, and of the pair in isolation;

 Confirmation of the ridge height of the proposed dwellinghouse and a cross section 
drawing showing the levels/ridge height of the proposed dwellinghouse in comparison 
to the neighbouring house to the north of the proposed site.


